
Emeritus Recognition Committee Update – February 13, 2024

All the pictures of the emeritus professors are in safe storage until we can decide the best way to display 
them. 

We have met with the library personnel to look at possible areas to display the pictures. 

A suggestion has been made to the committee to replace the pictures with plaques which would be 
cheaper to display and maintain. 


